
March 14,200l

To Whom It May Concern:

I have known Daniel Bass personally since 1986, and I
worked professionally with him for three years. Throughout
this time I have known him to be an individual of the highest
character and integrity. He was my business partner in an
architectural firm in Fort Worth, Texas, where we
successfully provided architectural services for a variety of
clients. Daniel handled all aspects of the work including
client contact, design and documentation. In addition he
was the primary manager of the business. I highly
recommend Daniel; he would be a valuable addition to any
firm.

Sincerely,

7QL&
Alan Hucaby AIA
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